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News from South Huntington Educational Founda-
tion (SHEF)
 

 It will be CRAFTACULAR!  The annual Fine Arts & Craft Fair features 100+ 
vendors displaying their hand-crafted work on Saturday, November 23rd, from 
10 AM - 5 PM, at WWHS.  Admission is $2 and free for children under 12. 
Funds support the WWHS Art Development Fund. Shop up an appetite to enjoy 
food and snacks at the SHEF Food Court.

 

SHEF invites you to a December 14th Wildcat screening of … HOME ALONE!

Seats are limited to this one-time showing, so gather a fun group to see this 
classic for all ages on the big screen, and visit SHEFINC.ORG events for all 
the details!

 

 

        
Food for Thought
“A thankful heart is not only the greatest virtue, but the parent of all the other 
virtues.”  
~ Cicero
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Superintendent’s Corner
This last week before Thanksgiving provides the perfect opportunity to offer 
my heartfelt gratitude to the members of the School District community. Eight 
years ago you welcomed my family into your South Huntington family, and the 
subsequent journey has been filled with the most rewarding personal relation-
ships and professional work I have ever encountered. Jill and I thank the South 
Huntington students, staff, and parents from the bottom of our hearts and wish 
you all a warm, wonderful Thanksgiving holiday.

News from Deputy Superintendent 
Dr. Joseph Centamore in the Curriculum Office
Please mark your calendars to join us at the Winter Wonderland Photo Day, 
Tree Lighting, and Menorah recognition on Saturday, November 30th, from 2-4 
PM, at the James Kaden Administrative Offices at 60 Weston Street in Hunting-
ton Station.

Our school community is presenting our second annual Holiday Winter Wonder-
land where district children of all ages will have the opportunity to sing songs, 
create holiday crafts, and enjoy sweet treats in honor of this special season.  
We will have a Winter Wonderland room designed for pictures with Santa, 
Dreidels, or a winter-themed background.  We have timed our Winter Wonder-
land to coincide with the return of our alumni from college and the kick-off to the 
holiday season.  There are no reservations necessary for this FREE event, and 
we invite you to join us anytime between 2 and 4 PM.
 
Our Varsity Dance Team will be marching in the Main Street Holiday Parade in 
Huntington Village later that day, at approximately 5 PM. 

News from Assistant Superintendent for Business 
and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
Earlier this week we had the opportunity to celebrate School Related Profes-
sionals day. This special occasion provides us the opportunity to recognize the 
fine work of our bus drivers, security guards, food service workers, custodians, 
maintenance and grounds crew, paraprofessionals and teacher assistants, who 
care for our students each and every day. School Related Professionals are 
a critical part of our South Huntington family and their tireless work plays a 
valuable role in the District’s resounding success. We thank these dedicated 
men and women for their service, and salute them for all of their contributions. 

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent for 
Student Services April Poprilo 
Please join in congratulating our very own Board of Education trustee Mr. Ed 
Nitkewicz, who is being honored as a “Man of Distinction” by The Voice of Au-
tism foundation. Mr. Nitkewicz, who is an advocate for all South Huntington 
students, works tirelessly on behalf of the special needs community, giving self-
lessly of his time and expertise to the important cause. We are thrilled to hear 
of this special honor, and look forward to celebrating with Mr. Nitkewicz and the 
Voice of Autism community at their ceremony in the Château Briand. 

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor of Physical 
Education, Health, Athletics & Recreation

Congratulations to Grace Weigele who had an excellent race this past Satur-
day at the State Meet in Plattsburgh. She came in fourth overall throughout all 
of Section XI in this very challenging and esteemed race, with a time of 17:58! 
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Great job Grace, as we look forward to even more successes in the future!

Our winter season contests begin this week with exciting games, meets, 
and matches at the middle school, junior varsity, and varsity levels. Please 
logon to sectionxi.org or check our athletic website at waltwhitmanhsstims-
onms.rschoolteams.com/ for a full listing and come on down.

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
The Walt Whitman High School Mainstage Drama Productions is proud to 
present their upcoming theatrical rendition of “Clue.”  Was it Ms. Scarlett, 
Professor Plum or Ms. White?  Come and see who committed the crime 
with a very funny cast.  The antics and slapstick humor will have you dying 
of laughter.  Performances are Friday, November 22nd, at 7:30 PM and 
Saturday, November 23rd, at 2 and 7:30 PM.  We look forward to sharing in 
some laughter and fun-filled mystery.  

SBM Fundraiser “Night at the Theater”
The Whitman Site-Based Management (SBM) Team is holding a holiday 
fundraiser through the Engeman Theater in Northport.  Tickets for the 
Thursday, December 26th show of Matilda are on sale for only $75 each.  
This is a bargain for this production of professional actors, and you eliminate 
the travel into New York City.  This makes a great gift for the holidays for 
your little ones or your family members who still embrace their inner youth!  
You can purchase tickets online using the link below.  Please support the 
SBM Team, while also supporting local theater!  Get tickets while they last!  
Please use the link below to ensure the Whitman SBM gets credit for each 
ticket sold.     https://web.ovationtix.com/trs/pe/10350688/prm/WALT

Senior Faculty Sports Night is almost here!! Seniors vs. the Faculty Sport 
Night sign-up is underway!  The event will be held on Monday, November 
25th.  Parents please come and support our seniors as they try to defeat our 
faculty and staff.  It should be a night to remember.  

Walt Whitman High School would like to congratulate the Virtual Enterprise 
students who participated in the Adelphi Apprentice Challenge last Friday.  
Katie Miata, Ray Matuza, Jacob Veeder, Dominic Bosco, Ryan Kies-
noski, Jake Christiansen, Chris Grillo, and Thomas Palladino.  Special 
congratulations to Dean Mirissis and Elman Aparicio whose team came 
in 1st place!  It was a great event and truly showed the business acumen 
of Whitman students.

On Saturday, November 16th, Ethics Club members, along with Mr. Pen-
nino, participated in a regional Ethics Bowl training retreat held at Stony 
Brook School.  Congratulations to Harrison Linden, Devon Linden, Jaden 
Wedner, Jesse Skolnik and Bryce Vorbach on a job well done!
  
It’s time for Walt Whitman High School’s holiday food drive!  We are collect-
ing food donations for those families in need during Thanksgiving.  Boxes 
have been placed in all Social Studies classrooms.  We ask that parents 
and students help us by donating non-perishable food items to fill these 
boxes through the 20th.
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The following Colleges and Universities are visiting Whitman to give parents 
and students a chance to ask them questions about their particular school.  
Please contact the Counseling Center if you would like to attend any of the 
meetings listed below.
  

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
Thank you to all the parents that attended last night’s Parent Teacher Confer-
ences. Our next evening conference will be held on Wednesday, December 
4th, from 6-8 PM. 

Yesterday, the entire Stimson 8th grade attended the WWHS production of 
Clue. The show was hysterical and entertaining. Thank you to Ms. Radin for 
inviting us to the high school. It was wonderful to see the talent on display in our 
school community. Great job to the entire cast and crew!

Please be reminded that next Tuesday, November 26th, we will hold our Emer-
gency Management 15 minute early release.  Busses will depart Stimson 15 
minutes earlier than usual.  

The entire Stimson family wishes the South Huntington community a Happy 
Thanksgiving. 

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
I am grateful for what I am and have. My thanksgiving is perpetual.  
~Henry David Thoreau
 
In relatively low-gear with the approach of Thanksgiving break, the Silas Wood 
family first eagerly anticipates Parent Teacher Conferences from noon to 3 PM, 
following early dismissal at 10:45, on Friday, November 22nd, with evening 
conferences to be available from 5 to 8 PM on Monday, November 25th.  After 
a few more student teams enjoying their turn at our United Skates America field 
trip, one and all will enjoy our long Thanksgiving Holiday break, along with the 
much-anticipated district Winter Wonderland on November 30th, at the James 
Kaden Administrative Offices.
 
Upon our return in December, we will begin the month with our annual Ryan’s 
Story Assembly, focusing on raising student awareness on bullying and cy-
ber-bullying, to take place on December 3rd.  Mr. John Halligan will relay his 
own tragic experiences as a dad when his 13-year-old son took his own life 
after incessant bullying by peers that began in the 5th grade, both in school and 
on-line. His riveting, powerful story will remind students that there is a face, a 
person, a heart, on the other end of the computer screen.  
 
When it comes to vaping, as opposed to cigarette smoking, it is most import-
ant to note that safer is not the same as safe.  On Thursday December 5th, 
students and staff will once again gather in the Silas Wood gymnasium, this 
time for an assembly on Vaping Awareness/Prevention, which will focus on 
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the myriad of reasons not to start vaping and hints on how to quit if the habit is 
already forming.  
 
The entire Silas Wood family wishes all safety, health and happiness to one and 
all for a wonderful Thanksgiving Holiday.

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
We would like to wish our entire Birchwood Family a very Happy Thanksgiving. 
We hope you get to spend quality time with your family and friends. We are 
thankful for getting to spend each and every day with your children.

Congratulations to our newly elected Student Council Officers. We are very 
proud of all the students who ran for office. They all did a terrific job making their 
speeches. Thank you to Mrs. Gruttadauria and Dr. Kosak for their guidance and 
support of all the candidates.
 
President- Valentino Cuello
Secretary- Hayli Wuss
Treasurer- Tyler Goldfarb
4th Grade Vice-President- Andrew Marrone
3rd Grade Vice-President- Avery Hiller

Thank you to all our Birchwood Families for contributing to our Thanksgiving 
Food Drive. We had a very successful drive which will enable us to feed needy 
members of our Birchwood Community. Thank you to our Social Worker, Mrs. 
Provda, for organizing this event.

Our 5th grade Project Excel students have been visiting classes to discuss the 
“Make a Wish” fundraiser they are organizing for our school. We thank them all 
for taking the initiative on this great cause.

News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
What a great time we had at our fifth grade sports night! Students and their 
parents participated in basketball, team handball and relay races.  Thank you 
to all who attended and to our physical education teachers for organizing this 
wonderful event.  It’s always nice to see our families come out just to have fun.

Congratulations to our new student council officers! They are:

President: Jack O’Connor
Vice President: Logan Walker
Treasurer: Sydney Henkel
Secretary:  Alexa Kuenstler
Historian: Ella Brenner

Everyone did a great job throughout this process. We look forward to working 
with our new student leadership team.

Our first parent teacher conference of the year was well attended. Our evening 
conference is December 3rd, and our next afternoon conference is December 
11th.  We will have our annual 15 minute early dismissal on Tuesday, November 
26th as part of our Emergency Management Plan.  There will be no afterschool 
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activities, as everyone will exit the building after dismissal. 

The holiday boutique will be on December 2nd, 3rd, and 4th. Thank you to our 
fabulous PTA for organizing this for our students. Please look for the flyer sent 
home, which includes the schedule for all classes to attend the boutique. 

Our Goldilocks trial preparation has started in all fifth grade classes. A law 
professor from Hofstra University has been working with each class to teach 
them about the legal system, and prepare them for the trial which be held on 
December 16th, 17th and 18th. Teachers will send home information for when 
your child’s class will perform. All parents are invited to attend.

Thank you to everyone who was able to donate an item to our food drive. This 
is a time of year when we can reflect on all we have to be thankful for and think 
about what we can do for those that may be less fortunate. Sometimes it’s the 
small things that make a big difference. On behalf of the entire Maplewood 
staff, I want to wish everyone a Happy and Healthy Thanksgiving. 

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
Oakwood had a busy week full of learning and activities!  Our after school 
Coding, Musical Theater, and Friendship Project programs are underway!  The 
students truly enjoy extending the day in these fun and engaging activities. 

Beginning this Friday, and continuing on to next Monday, November 25th, and 
Tuesday November 26th, we are looking forward to our special Pow Wow pre-
sentations by our Kindergarten classes.  We thank Ms. Pinelli, our wonderful 
Music educator, for all of her hard work in preparing for this special event. Fam-
ilies are invited to join us as our Kindergarten students present songs and po-
ems in their Pow Wow performance. Please take note of the specific days for 
your child’s scheduled date as notices have been sent home with the students.

Our PTA meeting this week gave the opportunity to review the many events 
that we have had at Oakwood this fall.  We also had time to share and prepare 
for the many upcoming events that will continue for the rest of the year. Please 
mark your calendar and consider joining us for our next PTA meeting on Janu-
ary 30th. Look for details soon about our special meeting!

Please be aware that there will be a 15 minute early dismissal on Tuesday, 
November 26th.  Be sure to meet your child’s bus at its regular stop 15 min-
utes earlier than usual.  Additionally, there will be no school on November 
27th-29th for the Thanksgiving holiday. 

Oakwood has generated a tremendous collection of food for our Thanksgiving 
baskets!  We are so thankful for our Student Council students who helped the 
PTA, and Mr. Toledo, our Social Worker, to collect, prepare, and give these 
generous baskets to families in need.

Finally, we wanted to share that students have been continuing to discuss and 
write about the many reasons they are grateful during our Oakwood’s Proj-
ect Happiness.  Some students mentioned that they are grateful for specific 
family members, pets, teachers and friends. Even more Oakwood students 
mentioned that they are thankful that they are able to go to school, their health, 
and even chapter books that their parent gets from the library.  During this time, 
it is so remarkable to hear how insightful and appreciative our students are. 
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Please take the time to enjoy your children during this Thanksgiving, because 
we are so very thankful for them and all you do for them. 

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving filled with love, warmth, family, and friends! 

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
We would once again like to thank our PTA for the countless hours spent orga-
nizing another very successful “Countrywood Night Out” fundraiser.  This event 
brings in a tremendous amount of money that supports the monthly Cultural 
Arts assemblies that our students are fortunate enough to receive month after 
month and year after year. Thank you to everyone who came out in support of 
this worthwhile event, a great time was had by all.  Our after school programs 
are now in full swing and students are enjoying theater, coding, homework 
help and friendship club.   A friendly reminder, whenever possible, students will 
continue to go outside for recess. Please be sure to send your child ready for 
an outdoor recess, including a warm jacket, and, when appropriate a hat and 
gloves.  It is important for the children to have a chance to enjoy the fresh air 
and get in some exercise.    Yesterday saw the first of our two early dismissal 
days for parent-teacher conferences with the next one scheduled for Wednes-
day, December 11th.  

Please be reminded that next Tuesday, November 26th, we will hold our Emer-
gency Management 15 minute early release.  Busses will depart Countrywood 
15 minutes earlier than usual.  We will then be closed for the Thanksgiving 
holiday starting on Wednesday, November 27th, and will return to school on 
Monday, December 2nd.   From all of us at Countrywood we would like to wish 
you a Happy Thanksgiving filled with fun, family, and friends, and of course 
FOOD!

News from Jackie’s Arts Corner
HEAR YE, HEAR YE!  WALT WHITMAN’S CENTERSTAGE PRODUCTION 
CLUE IS HERE!!!  
 
This weekend, Friday, November 22nd, and Saturday, November 23rd, Walt 
Whitman will proudly present CLUE!  Come and help solve the mystery of “who 
did it” ……was it the Professor, the maid, Colonel Mustard?  Entertainment and 
fun is sure to be had by ALL, and will most assuredly be supporting our young 
actors and the South Huntington Walt Whitman H. S. Theatre Program!
 
The following are the dates/times this Walt Whitman Centerstage production 
will be presented:
 
Friday, November 22                      7:30 PM
Saturday, November 23                 2 PM and 7:30 PM

News from Sheila’s Food Corner

 

	           A HUGE THANK YOU TO SILAS WOOD STAFF!!
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Whenever a new program is introduced into the District, regardless of the sub-
ject, it takes more than one set of hands to make it a success.  Such was the 
case of South Huntington Nutrition Program’s recently added Breakfast in the 
Classroom initiative last month in the Silas Wood 6th Grade Center.

After much research, it has been found that with progression from the elementa-
ry grades, student participation in the breakfast program declines dramatically.  
With the school day beginning earlier, there isn’t enough time for the all-import-
ant breakfast meal—just one of the reasons for this decline.

Breakfast in the Classroom is an innovative way that the National School 
Lunch Programs throughout the country have been addressing this dilemma. 
This fall South Huntington decided to give it a try beginning at Silas Wood.  Rath-
er than our students going to the cafeteria for the breakfast meal, the nutrition 
staff brings the meal directly to the students’ homerooms.  Our children are able 
to enjoy a breakfast meal, while their homeroom teacher begins the school day 
without skipping a beat. 

The mechanics and success of this program would never have been possible 
without the commitment from the Silas Wood Staff and Administration.  From 
the initial program introduction and its first phase of the launch to where we 
stand today, every staff member has been positive and willing to ensure the pro-
gram’s success. Constructive ideas/adjustments to the roll out were presented 
and made.  The staff came on board in all aspects to ensure the children were 
given the meal provided and paperwork was handled. 

The SHNS department chose to initiate this pilot for Silas Wood because of the 
building size itself.  Through this process we learned the true gift of beginning 
with Silas Wood was its staff members!
 
The Silas Wood staff put the children first with this initiative ….. and I thank them 
for doing just that!  

Now onto other schools!  Happy Thanksgiving to all!

School Board Notes – A Message from the Board of 
Education
Happy Thanksgiving to all of our South Huntington learning family members . .  . 
we hope you enjoy this special time with your family and friends.  
 
Please keep in mind that the Saturday right after Thanksgiving is the Winter 
Wonderland celebration where the James Kaden Administrative Offices will be 
transformed into a magical Winter Wonderland, providing the youngest mem-
bers of our District a chance to create various holiday crafts, enjoy special 
sweets and tasty hot chocolate topped with marshmallows and candy canes, 
thanks to SEPTA!  The festivities will begin at 2 PM, and at 4:15 PM we will have 
our second-annual tree lighting and Menorah recognition, as Hanukkah begins 
the evening of Sunday, December 22nd.
 
We welcome everyone to join us in this warm celebration of the season!

News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
We hope to see you at the Winter Wonderland on November 30th.  See SEPTA 
with Hot Chocolate and snacks.  Happy Thanksgiving!  See you on January 30th 
for our next SEPTA meeting.  
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New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

The Weeks to Come
Friday, November 22		  SW/SMS:  Early Dismissal, 10:45 AM
				    SW/SMS:  Parent Teacher Conference
				     (A-Z), 12-3 PM
				    OW:  Photo retakes
				    OW:  Pow Wow
				    BW:  Fall Photo Retake Day
				    WW:  Mainstage Drama Production, 7:30 PM

Saturday, November 23		  WW:  Fine Arts & Craft Fair
				    WW:  Mainstage Drama Production,
				     2 PM & 7:30 PM

Monday, November 25		  OW:  Pow Wow
				    SW:  Parent Teacher Conference, 5-8 PM
				    WW:  Senior/Faculty Sports Night, 7 PM

Tuesday, November 26		  K-12 Emergency Management Plan: 
				    15 Minute Early Dismissal
				    OW:  Pow Wow
				    WW:  Maroon & White Day

Wednesday, November 27		  Thanksgiving Recess/Schools Closed	
				    through November 29

Saturday, November 30		  Andrew Peers Wrestling Tournament
				     9 AM – 7 PM @WW
				    JKAO:  Winter Wonderland

Monday, December 2		  MW:  Holiday Boutique

Tuesday, December 3		  MW:  Holiday Boutique
				    SMS:  Book Fair
				    BW/MW:  Parent Teacher Conference, 6 – 8 PM

Whitman Sports

Stimson Sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
http://hiddensmiles.com/


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

Troop 406
Meetings
Wednesday 

Nights

NEYSA/PAL
Tennis 

Lessons
starting 

mid- Nov

Wildcat 
Booster Club 

2019-2020
Become a 
Member!

WWHS PTA 
Scholarship 

Brick 
Fundraiser

Join 
Cub Scouts
 Pack 66!
Boys and 

Girls
 Welcome

Calling all 
Kindergarten 

Boys and 
Girls

Pack 66

Martial 
Arts

 Academy
Registration

Children’s 
Music 

Classes @ 
Stony Brook 
University

Join 
Troop 218

Melville
Boys and 

Girls

across the street from Lazy Boy

BSA
Scouting 

Experience
Webelos 
Woods

South 
Huntington 
Basketball 
Special Needs 

Division

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Troop_406_General__Flyer_2017.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/NEYSA_PAL_TENNIS_Nov_Jan__14.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Booster_Club_membership_form_Models_coupon__2019-2020doc-6.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Walt_Whitman_High_School_Order_Form_rev021519.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/P66-recruitment.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/P66-Recruitment_Flyer-2019.pdf
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/SKM_C65919090512360.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Stony_Brook_Children_s_Music_Program_Flyer_2019-2020.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Community_Links/MandF_BS_218_Flyer_fall_2019.pdf
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Community_Documents/WebelosWoods2019.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Community_Documents/basketball_flyer_11_2019.pdf


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
http://www.danceXpressli.com


Lee Nober J.D.
Special Projects

If you would like  advertise in 
this newsletter, email me at: 

LNober@shufsd.org

New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
mailto:LNober@shufsd.org
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://www.investorsbank.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
http://www.ferrantiempowerment.com
http://www.uncleg.com/
http://www.clubhousesteaks.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
http://www.westhillsdaycamp.com/
http://www.brioitalian.com/walt_whitman_shops.html

